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Dear Parents, 
Year 2 are lucky enough to continue their Forest school journey this term. They absolutely loved it last year and have the opportunity to continue to develop a multitude of skills and expand their knowledge, under the amazing guidance and teaching of Mrs Higgins and Mrs Anderson.
Here is a reminder of Forest School’s equipment that children will need each week for their Forest school session.  The children will be doing Forest school in all weather, so it is paramount that they are equipped properly.
Forest School Information                 
Your child will take part in Forest School once a week on a Friday afternoon. To cater for all weather conditions pupils will need the following:
•	Sturdy shoes or wellies,
•	Waterproof jacket
•	Waterproof trousers (thin over trousers are brilliant)
•	Coat
•	Long sleeve t-shirt,
•	Fleece / jumper,
•	Long trousers or leggings
•	Woolly hat, gloves and scarf / sun hat, sun tan lotion.

Children are to come to school in their Forest school clothes on that day, except for their waterproof clothes and their wellies. Please bring those items in a bag and wear school shoes when they come in. Please note that clothes may get very muddy, so avoid wearing your best/favourites one!
Forest school will start the first week back. Their first session will be Friday the 9th September. 

Many thanks
Mrs Grumbt
(Forest school name Giraffe Grumbt)

